

HOUSTON FIRE DEPARTMENT

Mayor Sylvester Turner

City Council

District A Amy Peck

District B Jerry Davis

District C Abbie Kamin

District D
Carolyn Evans-Shabazz

District E
Dave Martin

District F
Tiffany Thomas

District G Greg Travis

District H Karla Cisneros

District I
Robert Gallegos

District J
Edward Pollard

District K
Martha Castex-Tatum

At-Large 1 Mike Knox

At-Large 2
David Robinson

At-Large 3 Michael Kubosh

At-Large 4 Letitia Plummer

At-Large 5 Sallie Alcorn

Controller, Chris Brown

MEMORANDUM

To: All Officers and Members

From: Justin Wells, Assistant Chief

Through: Robert I. Garcia, Assistant Fire Chief 25

Subject: LBJ COVID-19 Triage Process Date: April 9, 2020

Preparing for a potential surge of COVID-19 patients and to protect patients and frontline healthcare workers, LBJ Hospital has changed its triage process.

LBJ Hospital has erected two large medical tents that will serve as the new triage and intake area for all patients experiencing <u>respiratory conditions</u>, <u>fever, or flu-like symptoms</u>. Effective immediately, any ambulance that presents to LBJ emergency department with the above symptoms should follow the attached process.

Any questions regarding this memorandum can be directed to Liz Brewer, Nurse Clinical Manager, LBJ Hospital, 713-566-9272.

20-122



